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ABOUT OUR 35™ INDUCTION?
This year’s celebration, the 35" Annual Induction, August 17”‘, was a huge success! Our guest
speaker, FERGIE JENKINS, was absolutely the most courteous, personable, accommodating

individual, willingly allowing photographs and/or signing items with the crowd of 500+ attending the
dinner.

—THE HYAS BASEBALL TEAM 1920°S TO 1930°S, [2019 TEAM INDUCTEE] was represented by
descendants of many of the original team members.

--THE MENDHAM MONARCHS SENIOR BASEBALL TEAM 1961-1993, [2019 TEAM INDUCTEE],
hosted a reunion on the Friday evening before the induction. What a warm, wonderful time for the
nearly 100 people in attendance. Ron Hittel invited both Fergie Jenkins and myself as well as Don
and Kathy Cousins. Needless to say Fergie was so very accommodating with the many requests for

photographs and signings. A fun evening, and one that the team members celebrated until the wee
hours of the morning!
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---The Community of Mervin hosted a reception and brunch of their own for the MERVIN JUVENILE
LEGIONNAIRES 1948-1952 [2019 TEAM INDUCTEE] on Sunday, following the induction, for those in
the community and area that were not able to attend the induction. This was held in the Mervin and
District Golf Clubhouse where they could meet, greet and personally congratulate the inductees. Kay
Montgomery acted as host and Master of Ceremonies. There was a display of newspaper clippings,
pictures and artifacts of the Mervin team. She introduced each member of the team, giving a brief
account of their accomplishments and achievements. Each one also gave a brief account of their
baseball experiences. There was a lot of kibitzing and good natured jibes by the inductees. Board
Member of Saskatchewan Baseball Hall of Fame, Leo Wurtz, congratulated the inductees, past and
present, for their contribution and dedication to baseball in Saskatchewan, and for their support of the
Saskatchewan Baseball Hall of Fame and Museum.

-—THE BECK FAMILY, LANG, SK [2019 FAMILY INDUCTEE] was very well represented with more than
30 attending the event. What a great family with a great history of baseball, with more great baseball
players in the future! Thank you to Ray Beck for replying on behalf of all the 2019 inductees.

—~THE COMMUNITY OF WEYBURN, SK [2019 INDUCTEE] was well represented. Thank you!
—THANK YOU TO ALL THE 2019 INDIVIDUAL IN DUCTEES!

A huge THANK YOU to everyone that attended and supported this SPECLAL 35™ ANNUAL INDUCTION!
A huge THANK YOU to our volunteers for doing such a great job!

This Museum is the Protector and Caretaker of o:)r Saskatchewan Baseball Heritage



OBITUARIES

Thomas Milton Weatherald, Wawota, SK. died July 23, 2019, at the age of 82 years. Tom was
inducted into the Saskatchewan Baseball Hall of Fame, Individual Category in 2007. He was also a
member of the Wawota Pats Baseball Team inducted into the Team Category on 2017.

Albert “Dean” Bateson, Regina, SK. died at the age of 95 years. He was a member of the Viceroy
Baseball Team inducted in 2016 and was the oldest player to attend the event. [Internet Obituary]

; ' FROM OUR READERS

“—Thank you.for the newsletter. | always look forward to reading your material.”
Orvil Mything, Climax, SK.

“---We are very excited about joining you for the 2019 celebration of the SBHF. Thank you for the
years you and your husband have devoted to this cause.”

Don Kachman, Canora, SK.

‘—--Induction day was wonderful, and what a great turnout. There were family members of deceased
team members of the Mervin team that were unexpected which was wonderful to see. Also a “Home
Run” with your guest speaker! Kind regards. ,

Royce Hill, London, Ont.

‘---Always have good memories of David [Shury]. We were both baseball junkies. Country bumpkins
and great friends who served on the Canadian Baseball Hall of Fame Board of Directors and
Selection Committee.

Jane, we would be honoured to have you attend our 2020 banquet-2™ Saturday in June”.
Gladwyn Scott, Carberry, Man.

“—Just a note to let you know how much we énjoyed the induction week-end. Also feeling very
honoured to have been part of the Beck Family Induction. Sincerely,

\ Carol Barmby, L.ang, SK.

“—Thank you for sending the plaque. That was very prompt!”
Gavin A. Davidson, Calgary, AB.

“—Sorry, cannot attend the induction. Should be a great day with Fergie there. Good jeb, and keep up
the good work.” £ Ken Frey, Leader, SK.

“ Have been busy with my move to the Yukon. Hope all is going well. | appreciate the updates as
most of my heart will always be in SUNNY Saskatchewan. Merry Christmas to all.
Carole Bearss, Whitehorse, Yukon

“—We are sorry that we are unable to attend this year’s gala event August 17, especially because our
brother, Neil Millard would not be with us. It was an event he would never miss.”

Larry and Fernelle Fjerwald, Edmonton, AB.

“—We would like to wish this year’s inductees a heartfelt congratulations on behalf of our family. It is a
wonderful accomplishment to be bestowed this honour, and we appreciate the contributions they
have all made to baseball and Saskatchewan. Best of luck with this year’s induction and thank you for
the role you play in preserving Saskatchewan baseball history. Brent Wallin, Saskatchewan.
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“—Our family loves your Hall of Fame. I'm unable to attend the induction---."Rob Cherepuschak,
Regina, SK. [former field manager, pitching coach and life-long fan of the Regina Red Sox

“—-1 regret again to be unable to attend the Saskatchewan Baseball Hall of Fame dinner featuring our
own Fergie Jenkins as guest speaker. We will be celebrating our family reunion, vyenda and my 55
anniversary that week-end. It will be an honour to be in the room with this classy legend of our game!
Hope many old pals gather to reminisce and drink a bubbly to forever happy days which are a
priceless gifts of sport. On this past July 21% week-end, Muenster named their beautiful ball park,
“James Korte Field”, in honour of my brother. It was an emotional event. Greetings and best wishes
to all. We enjoy the news of old friends.” Dennis Korte, Humboldt, SK.

“—I am sorry we will not be able to attend the 35™ induction. Congratulations to the new inductees.
We will be there in spirit.” Lorna Klein, Kelowna, BC [nee Gunther-Family Induction 1999]

“—-All the best with the 2019 induction. Great to have a Canadian baseball icon as the guest speaker.
Wish we could be there with you, but, maybe next year. Hope all is well. Thanks for all your hard work
on this important institution.” Brian Keegan, White Rock, BC

“—Sorry | was not able to introduce myself to you at the induction. | wanted to make sure you
received my thanks and a great “Well Done” on a fabulous evening. It was amazing to see so many
baseball fanatics in one place! I'll always remember Fergie Jenkins speech! | wish you nothing but the
best in the future and commend you on taking on such a large task with the museum and Hall of
Fame.” Andrea Bell, Weyburn, SK.

“My regrets for missing the induction festivities. A family issue cropped up. Just a few days of baby-
sitting my young grandchildren! I’'m quite certain this year’s inductees will have an awesome time as it
is a special week-end for those folks. Kudos to you for arranging to have such an interesting and
great player like Ferguson Jenkins in attendance. I'm certain all attendees will enjoy meeting and
listening to him. Have a great induction week-end and we will try to see you next year.”

Wayne Commodore, Sherwood Park, AB

“—Thank you for all your work in putting together a great 2019 Hall of Fame weekend. Unfortunately,
due to other commitments,we could only attend the Saturday evening induction, but, from all reports,
every activity was first class and immensely enjoyed by all who attended. The induction ceremony,
meal, special speaker Fergie Jenkins and ceremony connecting with many ‘old friends’ was fun and
memorable. We will have no reservations about promoting this event to others in the future. Thank
you, again, and all the best in 2020.”

Jim and Marilyn Ginther, Swift Current, SK. [Mendham Monarchs]

“How | would dearly say,’I'll be there,’ but, I'm afraid my body just won’t cooperate. What a great
speaker you have acquired. My best wishes for yet another successful dinner. Memories still remain
of the one | was able to participate in last year.” Margaret Bates, Edmonton, AB.

“I'd love to come to the induction, but, our year end tournament is that weekend in Moose Jaw. You
do a fantastic job and | know Fergie will do a great job.” Brian Weisbrod, Lumsden, SK.

“-—-Be assured | will send a 35" anniversary congratulatory message from the Directors of the
Manitoba Baseball Hall of Fame and Museum.

When Gladwyn Scott was setting up our Hall of Fame in the mid to late 1990’s, he shamelessly
copied what you and Dave had done in the 1980’s. Your plans have worked pretty well for both of us!
Thank you for the chance to help you celebrate.” Morris Mott, Brandon, Manitoba
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“1 wish my son Justin and | could attend the 2019 induction. It's going to be an incredible time.
Unfortunately we both have other plans. | am so happy my Dad is going to be attending. Jane, |
admire you for all the work you do. I'm amazed at how much you, with the help of your assistant, do
for baseball and the community. I'm grateful to have had the opportunity to get to know you.”

Don Orr [Jr], Kelowna, BC.

“ -—-Congratulations for pulling off one of the biggest induction dinners in the history of the
Saskatchewan Baseball Hall of Fame. You should be very proud. Richly deserving. Fergie Jenkins
was absolutely terrific!” Leo Wurtz, Lloydminster, AB

“ A Little Gem. We'll be back again!” Visitor Cory Skinner and son Silas. Chauvin, AB

“—-Thank you for all you do on behalf of the former baseball players out there.”
Jim Lyons, Prince Albert, SK.

“ Thanks for all you do.” Wayne Strueby, Humboldt, SK.

“---We attended the induction ceremonies in Battleford [my home town] last Saturday. What an
enjoyable time on Saturday and in Mervin Sunday. We can’t thank you enough for all your time and
hard work. Fantastic!” Peggy [Bidart], Cal, Patti-Jo and Trent. Sherwood Park, AB

“ ——-Well, the 35" Anniversary of the Saskatchewan Baseball Hall of Fame has come---and gone, and
we are sure you are relishing the memorable event it was. Thank you, Jane, your Board Committee
and volunteers who worked tirelessly to ensure that everyone had a good time! The museum is
amazing and is a credit to you and your husband. It is so lovingly tended. The lunch at the Legion
was welcoms!! But, the evening was the highlight. Bless you for honouring Canada with our National
Anthem and for prayer prior to the meal!! Your Master of Ceremonies did well. Dan Reynish was so
appropriate for presenting the inductees. | remember him from CBC Radio out of Regina. Jane, thank
you for a memorable weekend. As hard as it is for you to lighten your load with the SBHF, the time is
right-you are well deserving of a lighter pace now, With sincere thanks and God Bless You.

Don and Patricia Kachman, Canora, SK.
Editors note:
Don Kachrhan was a member of the 1960 Stenen Baseball Team that was inducted into the
Saskatchewan Baseball Hall of Fame, Team Category, in 1995. Also, Don is a relative of the Belous
men on the Hyas team inducted in 2019.
| had to include the above letter received soon after the induction. Patricia, your most kind comments
are truly appreciated. Thank you! God Bless! Jane Shury, President/CEO

BIRTHDAY WISHES TO THE FOLLOWING MEMBERS OF THE BOARD

Bill Gergely September 15
Debbie Gergely September 17
Garry Shury September 18
Larry Romanow October 20 .
John Yarske December 18
"Gil Bellavance December 24

Birthday wishes to all who celebrated their birthday in May, June and July.
Also, Get well wishes to all who may have or are experiencing health issues.



JANE'S CORNER

----The Saskatchewan Baseball Hall of Fame Fall Meeting was held at Smiley’s, Saskatoon, on
October 8, 2019. Smiley’s Buffet and Catering has been one of our Gold Sponsor for several years.
President Jane presented him with the 2019 Gold Sponsor certificate as he was not able to attend the
2019 induction where these certificates were presented. Thank you, Phil Nelson! As well, Earl and
lone Berard had also missed the induction so President Jane presented them with their 2019 Gold
Sponsor certificate. Thank you Earl and lone!

The fall meeting is specifically about finances and fund raising for this organization. Discussions were
on possible projects that would be financially feasible and achievable with the staff available. There
are a couple of great ideas put forth as possible fund raising projects that we may consider. We will
keep you informed!!

--—Please note this is the third edition of the 2019 newsletter. It is for August, September, October,
November and December. There will be no fourth 2019 newsletter.

-~-—-Qur fiscal year is January 1 to December 31 each year. Life membership is $200.00. A regular
annual membership is $25.00. We ask, and thank you, for your cooperation in renewing your
membership early in 2020.

—--Membership fees and donations have been, and continue to be, the backbone of our existence.
During recent years it has become more difficult for this organization to sign up and retain new
members, thus affecting our finances. As time passes, many of the older supporters from past
decades have passed on resulting in a definite decrease in annual donations. That along with less
new members, with more members not paying their annual fees, it is necessary to review our
programs. This newsletter will be the first to be considered. Publishing and postage has become very
expensive. Many members receive their newsletter via email. This cuts our cost, but, it has clearly
resulted in a decrease in both donations and member renewals. Income tax receipts are issued for
membership fees, so it is a win, win situation for all. Unfortunately, all members who did not pay their
2018 membership fees have been removed. Our fiscal year is January 1 to December 31. If you have
not paid your 2019 fees, | invite you to pay both 2019 and 2020 fees soon.

---We again, request your participation in providing possible names of individuals or teams Fhat should
be considered for induction into the Hall of Fame. The deadline for submitting nominations is March
15, 2020. If you have any questions, please contact us!

-—We did not get a picture of the honour guard at the March-In at the induction. Would you have a
picture on your phone that you would forward?

---If you have a change of your address, phone number or email, please advise us. Thank you.

--—-Again, | request information from you, our members, to share in this newsletter. As well, if you
have a suggestion to improve this newsletter, please let me know. OR, do you have a baseball story
or any story to share?

-—-Our Volunteer Appreciation Christmas dinner will be held on December 4'". This is always a most
enjoyable time with a full turkey dinner with all the trimmings! We will acknowledge all of you
volunteers from other than the Battlefords. Your help is also greatly appreciated. Thank you!

—-Our OPEN HOUSE will be held on December 11, 2019. We invite all citizens of the Battlefords and
area to drop into the museum in the afternoon to share some Christmas spirit!



WHERE ARE THEY NOW?

Brady Guimond, Saskatoon, Saskatchewan

Brady Guimond, Saskatoon, Saskatchewan, was the first recipient of the Maronuik Scholarship Award
presented at the 17" Saskatchewan Baseball Hall of Fame Annual Induction, August 18, 2001. Brady
writes he played a year at Okanagan College that is in the CCBC League. He also played a year in
Bluefield, West Virginia, at Bluefield State College which was an NCAA Division 2 school.

Baseball is still a big part of his life as he continues to work with, "Going Yard Training Centre” in
Saskatoon, helping with baseball training and lessons. He still plays competitively in the Saskatoon
senior men’s baseball with the Stallions and trains specifically for baseball.

He works as a project manager for a home building company.

Thank you for the update, Brady, and it’s great to know you continue to enjoy the great game of
baseball!

THE SASKATCHEWAN BASEBALL HALL OF FAME SCHOLARSHIP AWARD

The Recipient of the 2019 Scholarship Award was Brooklyn Shaw, Air Ronge, Saskatchewan.
Brooklyn’s love of baseball while playing in the Battlefords Minor League for three [3] years. As a child
of RCMP parents she moved to Swift Current in 2010 and continued in the Minor Leagues there. She
chose to play baseball even though she was the only girl on the team most years. Moving to LaRonge
on 2012, Brooklyn was able to continue playing baseball on the newly formed minor league in that
community.

Brooklyn has been a member of the Saskatchewan girls baseball teams competing with the 13 and
under, then the 16 and under and the 21 and Under. She travelled from La Ronge to Saskatoon
during the winter to continue training with the women's team. She was on the training roster for
summer 2019.

Brooklyn has transferred her love of the game to volunteering in the community. She has been
assistant coach with LaRonge Minor Ball for the past three [3] seasons and head coach in 2019.

As well, Brooklyn assisted with the 11 and under Provincial team.

Brooklyn was a grade 12 student at Churchill High School at LaRonge, maintaining a 90% average,
and has been accepted at the UnlverSIty of Regma into a Bachelor of Science program w1th a focus
on pre-dentistry.

Editors note: it was an honour to present Brooklyn with her Scholarship Award at the 35" Annual

Induction held in Battleford, Saskatchewan, August 17". The very best of wishes are extended to her

on behalf of the members of the Board of the Saskatchewan Baseball Hall of Fame and Museum
Association. [Jane]




MEMBERSHIPS — SINCE LAST NEWSLETTER

LIFE MEMBERSHIP

Garry Herback, Regina, SK

Kevin Driedger, Fortress Windows & Doors, North Battleford, SK

REGULAR MEMBERSHIP - 2019

Lynn Andreoni, Moose Jaw, SK
Donald Bates, Saskatoon, SK
Merv Borgeson, Calgary, AB
Herb Cox, Battleford, SK

John Ford, Saskatoon, SK
Garnet Hansen, Weyburn, SK
George Hudec, Leader, SK
Brian Keegan, White Rock, BC
Wayne LeBere, Moose Jaw, SK
Don Macdonald, Lloydminster, SK
Brian McKnight, Duval, SK
Garry Olafson, Moose Jaw, SK
Clarence Proctor, Biggar, SK
Don Snyder, N.Vancouver, BC
Allan Toth Esterhazy SK

REGULAR MEMBERSHIP — 2020

Herb Cox, Battleford, SK

John Ford, Saskatoon, SK
George Hudec, Leader, SK
Garry Olafson, Moose Jaw, SK

Irene Arngrimson, Wynyard, SK
Wally Blaisdell, Calgary, AB

Donald Cameron, Kingston, Ont.
Doug Dilts, Sandy Lake, MAN

Ron Frey, Campbell River, BC

V. Lorne Humphreys, Edmonton, AB
Bill Jones, Saskatoon, SK

Ann Knutson, Regina, SK

Maurice R. Lobes, Shawnigan Lake, BC
lan McGilp, Saskatoon, SK

Don Mitchell, Battleford, SK

George Olafson, Medicine Hat, AB
Ed Shenher, Banff, AB

Wayne Strueby, Humboldt, SK
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Doug Dilts, Sandy Lake, MAN
V. Lorne Humphreys, Edmonton, AB
lan McGilp, Saskatoon, SK

Wayne Strueby, Humboldt, SK

DONATIONS (received since last newslettér)

Janet Anderson, Nerth Battleford, SK
Murray Booy, Glaslyn SK -
Joe Charabin, North Battleford, SK
Bob Faith, Laﬂeche, SK .
Edna Franks, Weyburn, SK

Bill & Debbie Gergely, Richmound, SK
Lorne Harasen, Regina, SK

Brian Keegan, White Rock, BC

Lorna McLean, North Battleford, SK

. Kevan Migneault, North Battleford, SK
Sharon Moncrieff, Senlac, SK

Lorne Nielsen, Wilkie, SK

Brad Pentz, Regina, SK

Kevin Ritchie, Wilcox, SK

Doug & Annette Schultz, Watrous, SK

Gordon Beck, Regina, SK

Ron Brown Implements, Delisle, SK
Gerald Epp, Regina, SK

Larry & Fernelle Fjerwold, Edmonton, AB
Ken Frey, Leader, SK

Garnet Hansen, Weyburn, SK

Ryan Herman, Battleford, SK

Don Macdonald, Lioydminster, SK

Dean Mathison, Leader, SK

Don Mitchell, Battleford, SK
Randy Munch, Saskatoon, SK

-Garry Olafson, Moose Jaw, SK

Glenn Reeve, Saskatoon, SK
Jim Sack, North Battleford, SK
Gladwyn Scott, Carberry, MB



Jack Sell, Mountainview County, AB Bill Selnes, Melfort, SK

Dale Sharples, St. Albert, AB H. Clifford Shockey, Saskatoon, SK
Herb Stevenson, Eston, SK Wayne Thompson, Edmonton, AB
Allan Toth, Esterhazy, SK Ron Wallace, Saskatoon, SK

Leo Wurtz, Lloydminster, AB Don Bourassa, Weyburn, SK
Shawn Sloan, Turtleford, SK Natalie D’Hollander, Victoria, BC

Chris Shackelton, Victoria, BC

DONATIONS - “IN MEMORY” (received since last newsletter)

- “IN MEMORY” OF MARCEL FRECON. Marcel was a special friend of the late Laurence Woodard and
Margaret Woodard. Marcel was 97 years of age and was originally from Kenosee Lake. Laurence and
Margaret always stopped to see him when they came up for the Saskatchewan Baseball Hall of Fame
meetings in Battleford.

MARGARET WOODARD, WEYBURN

- “IN MEMORY” OF NEIL MILLARD (Neil's Dad was Otis Millard, 2000 Inductee and the Millard Family
from Asquith was inducted into the family category in 2010.)

IVAN MILLARD, REGINA
- “IN MEMORY"” OF HER HUSBAND ED BEARSS (1991 Inductee, 2012 Team Induction Notre Dame
1955 - 1958.) CAROLE BEARSS, WHITEHOUSE, YT

The following donations were “In Memory” of LAURENCE WOODARD

Laurence Woodard, Weyburn, SK — died June 24, 2019 at the age of 80 years. Laurence was
inducted into the Saskatchewan Baseball Hall of Fame, Individual Category in 2016. The Woodard’s
were inducted into the Family Category in 2017. Laurence was a Life Member and Director of the
Association for several years.

--Janet Ledingham, Regina, SK, Don Ledingham, Colgate, SK, Tom Kraemer, Vibank, SK,

Gerald & Katherine Kaip, Weyburn, SK, Marlene Sjostrand, Midale, SK, Albert & Patsy Ernst,
Weyburn, SK,

Sharron Emde, Midale, SK, Garnet & Gerry Robinson, Bromhead, SK, Kevin & Shelley Ziolkowski &
Family, Weyburn, SK, Dorothy Gaab, Weyburn, SK, Sue Sargent, Weyburn, SK, Ray & Dianne Arndt,
Weyburn, SK,

Garry & Penny Myers, Weyburn, SK, Garnet & Elaine Roysum, Beaubler, SK, Ernie & Gladys Lokken,
Weyburn, SK, Gwen Gisi, Weyburn, SK, Agnes Brandes, Weyburn, Sk, Jerry Mainil Limited,
Weyburn, SK,

Marion Shorthouse, Tribune, SK, Kenneth & Wanda Johnson, Weyburn, SK, John & Alice Witkowski,
Tribune, SK,

Darla Moser, Weyburn, SK, Donna Lowes, Abbotsford, BC, Sylvia Folk, Weyburn, SK, Fred V.
Milleker, Weyburn, SK, Pamela Benson, McTaggart, SK, Yvonne Von Hagen, Weyburn, SK, Reg
Rose, Weyburn, SK,

Bonnie Kaip, Weyburn, SK, Debbie Tollefson, Weyburn, SK, Shirley Mondor, Weyburn, SK, Leo
Wurtz, Lloydminster, AB, Bernice Ernst, Tribune, SK, Geraldine Robinson, Bromhead, SK, Pamela
Haupstein, Weyburn, SK, Dennis Mainil, Weyburn, SK, Mrs. Orlanda Mainil, Weyburn, SK, Arlin &
Roxanne Gardner, Bismarck, ND.

Gerald & Joanne Christensen & Jill Christensen, Williston, ND, Dennis A. & Laurette M. Woodard,
Slave Lake, AB,

Marg Hennan, Calgary, AB, Glen & Marlene Ridgeway, Colgate, SK, Ken Smith & Rachelle Mondor
Smith, Regina, SK



Planned Giving—A Legacy for the Future

A legacy is anything handed down by an ancestor or predecessor, or from the past. As a person
interested in baseball, you can appreciate the value of the rich Baseball Heritage left to us by our
predecessors.

The Saskatchewan Baseball Hall of Fame and Museum was founded in 1983 by the Late David W.
Shury, who had a dream of preserving, housing and displaying the rich history of baseball in
Saskatchewan and to honour those that were responsible for this heritage. Today, thanks to the
dedication of the many volunteers, the Hall of Fame and Museum has operated since 1983, It has
always been a tourist attraction but this has increased dramatically with Canada’s Biggest Bat now
displayed on the premises.

This is your invitation to make your legacy in a form of a planned gift to the Saskatchewan Baseball
Hall of Fame and Museum. Contact the office for details.

SPECIAL SOUVENIR PRICES-ORDER TODAY?
CALL 306-446-1983

The 2019 induction CD’s are available for $20.00 [includes postage]

Baseballs $10.00 plus postage
Ball holder $10.00 plus postage
Baseball caps $20.00 plus postage
Golf shirts $40.00 [women and men] plus postage
T-Shirts $20.00 [adult and youth] plus postage
Wheat Province Diamonds $40.00 plus postage
Annual Historical Baseball Reviews
1984 through 1998 $10.00 plus postage
2013/2014/2015/2016/ 2017 & 2018. $25.00 plus postage
Signed poster of Fergie Jenkins --------—- $15.00 [includes postage]

We again, request your participation in providing possible names of individuals or teams, that should
be considered for induction into the Hall of Fame. The deadline for submitting nominations is
March 15, 2020. Contact us at 306-446-1983

THE MUSEUM IS THE PROTECTOR AND CARETAKER OF OUR SASKATCHEWAN BASEBALL HERITAGE



SASKATCHEWAN BASEBALL HALL OF FAME AND MUSEUM

DONATION FORM
NAME
ADDRESS
PROVINCE POSTAL CODE
PHONE _EMAIL

AMOUNT OF DONATION--$

INCOME TAX RECEIPTS ISSUED FOR DONATION

CHEQUES ONLY TO: THE SASKATCHEWAN BASEBALL MUSEUM

Box 1388, BATTLEFORD, SASK. SOM 0EO

SASKATCHEWAN BASEBALL HALL OF FAME AND MUSEUM

REGULAR $25.00 LIFE MEMBERSHIP $200.00
NAME
ADDRESS
PROVINCE PosTaL CODE
PHONE EMAIL
CHEQUES ONLY TO: THE SASKATCHEWAN BASEBALL MUSEUM

Box 1388 BATTLEFORD, SAsK. SOM O0EO

A reminder-regular annual membership fees are due at the end of the year!
Our fiscal year is January 1 to December 31 of each year.

This Museum is the Protector and Caretaker of our Saskatchewan Baseball Heritage



IN APPRECIATION Of OUR 2019 GOLD SPOTISORS

JIM GOLIGHTLY LAURENCE AND MARG WOODARD
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WISHING YOU WARM AND WONDERFUL
HOLIDAY MEMORIES
TO KEEP
THROUGHOUT THE YEAR!
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rROM THE DIRECTORS OF THE
SASKATCHEWAN BASEBALL HALL OF
FAME AND MUSEUM.



